
Love trees?  
Want to help Newport grow its canopy?  Want to learn 

how to prune trees? 
 

Pruning is an essential component 

of tree care that is often 

overlooked. But with proper 

pruning, one can increase the 

longevity of a tree, allowing it to 

provide more economic and 

environmental benefits to the 

community. 

 

The City of Newport​ ​will offer a free 

pruning workshop on ​Saturday, 

January 26​,​ from 9:00 am to 

12:00 pm​, instructed​ by trained, 

certified arborists. The event will be 

held at the Newport Municipal 

Complex Multipurpose Room at 998 Monmouth Street and is open to 

any Newport citizen interested in learning more about pruning.  No 

RSVP required.  

At the conclusion of the training, attendees will have the opportunity 

to sign up for an additional training and become a volunteer to assist 

with pruning young street trees throughout Newport (space is very 

limited).  

As the city works towards increasing and equalizing canopy, pruning of 

young trees is just as important as planting new trees throughout the 

city, and is vital for the continued success of our urban forest. 

Please join us as we work to improve the 
tree canopy of our beautiful city! 

http://www.portlandonline.com/parks/

